
 

Emergency Deviations 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission regulations require that PSE&G post Emergency Deviations from 

the Standards of Conduct in emergency circumstances affecting the reliability of the transmission system 

and the steps taken to keep the system in operation. 

There are no Emergency Deviations at this time.    

 


